
  

Our team looks forward to assisting 
you this fall. 

Jenae Finney, Scale Tech 
Nancy Goodwin, Scale Tech 
Paige Beem, Commodity Manager 
Denise Blackford, Grain Merchandiser 
 

Please contact us with any questions or 
concerns. 

Wishing you a safe and prosperous year!  

We are excited to share the improved grain delivery experience here at Coon 
Rapids, and look forward to serving you with extended harvest hours this fall!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unless other agreements are made, corn delivered without a contract will be 
priced on day of delivery, at the closing spot bid. Saturday/Sunday deliveries 
will be priced on Friday’s close. 

Payments will be issued daily (Monday through Friday) upon fulfillment of 
any priced contract. If you would like to defer any payments, please 
communicate ahead of delivery. 

Please see our updated schedule of discounts. Note these policies are subject 
to change at any time. Discounts for the 2024 crop year will be on a load-by-
load basis.  

 

 

 

  

 

Harvest 2024 
POET – Coon Rapids 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
  

 
 

 

 

1015 Grant Ave. 

Coon Rapids, IA 50058 
 

 

 

 

To market grain, please 
call:  
712-684-9235  

  

 

 

https://poet.gradable.co
m/market/Coon-Rapids--
IA 

Corn Harvest 2024 Hours 

Monday – Saturday: 7:00am-7:00pm 

Sunday: 12:00pm-5:00pm 

Customer Service is important to us. Please call the 
scale house for additional accommodations.  

Scale House #: 712-684-9240 

Hours are subject to change. Any changes in hours will 
be sent via text notifications and posted on our 

webpage. Please call to sign up for texts. 

Discount schedule available on our 
website. Discounts subject to change at 
any time. 

Grain Receiving Changes 

Our inbound scale is now located directly under the grain probe, on 
the north side of the scale house. The outbound scale remains in the 
same location. Grain tickets will print at the kiosk at the outbound 
scale. Please check tickets before leaving. If assistance is needed on 
the outbound scale, please use the intercom phone or call the scale 
house @ 712-684-9240. 

Each account will have a card for our new system. If the account 
needs set up, let us know on arrival. For convenience, we have extra 
lanyards and card holders available. 

 




